
I strongly urge you to defeat all attempts to pass Senate Bill 554.  It is a horrific bill with no positive benefits to the residents of 
Oregon.  In fact, it will have disastrous results to Oregon residents.  For example, as a CHL holder, traveling from my current home 
in Banks Oregon to Eastern Oregon where I was raised, I will have committed several felonies.  Can you imagine how many felons 
this bill will create?


